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This week’s News: 2020 SUMMER REMES ERITICN

e People Highlight: CAMP HEALTH CENTER STAFF. With the world constantly changing, our Health
Center Staff at High Meadows are as important as ever. This summer, we have three nurses who work a rotating
schedule, as well as one Health Center Associate. Darlene (pictured left) has been a nurse at High Meadows for
thirty years. A Nurse Practitioner, she has also worked as a nurse in a pediatrician’s office, in the Air Force, and
as a volunteer nurse for a free clinic. She also currently serves as one of our School Nurses. Over the years, her
three children have all attended camp, and now her grandchild does as well. Deanna (second from left) has
been working at High Meadows for ten years. Also a Nurse Practitioner, she has previously worked as a Pediatric
nurse and currently shares the role of School Nurse with Darlene. She has a daughter that has been a student
at camper at High Meadows. Lori (second from right) has been working at High Meadows for seven years. She
has spent most of her years as a nurse working in the hospital setting (in both Labor and Delivery, and patient
transfer) and has also been our School Nurse in the past. Her children currently attend camp as well. Jillian
(pictured right) is our Health Center Associate, and our one brand new staff member this summer. She is
currently a student at the University of Florida studying Nursing. If you ever see them, don’t hesitate to say hello
and thank them for the amazing job they are doing! (from a safe distance of course).
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e Don’t forget to “like” High Meadows Camp on Facebook, and “follow” us on
Instagram and Twitter @highmeadowscamp in order to keep up with the -
latest announcements and camp news.

~ RED GROUP: Anna

-The Red Archery Eagles had an awesome week at camp! We took a hike down to the Grandfather Tree and played a
riveting game of Wolves and Caribou (very similar to the game “Sardines”). We got the opportunity to try Archery and
our group did amazing, with several of them making bullseyes. We had a great time going on the waterslide and loved
splashing and diving in the pool! We loved making new friendships that will last and connecting with nature again. We
were having so much fun that this week flew by too quickly!



http://www.highmeadowscamp.org/aboutus/index.asp
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~YELLOW GROUP: Jennifer

- The Yellow Mellow Mushrooms made many unique projects in woodworking this week, including large bird feeders,
spoons, and some pickaxes. We climbed the Chicken Tree and found cicada skins in the tree. We visited the water
garden and “talked” to the 2 bullfrogs. They answered us back! Some of us took a hike on Shadowfox Trail and saw
three deer. We also got to watch Hamilton the pig and Sir Bentley the pony paint pictures in the barnyard. What a
crazy-fun week we had at camp!




~ BLUE GROUP: Rey

-Blue Squad had a week to remember. Between hiking and experiencing your inner passion for afternoon rest time, we
enjoyed a great time in our group. Our campers learned sportsmanship and developed a supportive attitude for
others. From receiving compliments for being a great team of listeners, to working on team pride activities, the Blue
Squad excelled this week!

~ PURPLE GROUP:
-This week, The Purple Group packed in as much Camp as possible into every second of Camp Remix. We “frolicked” in
the woods, building forts, fires, and exploring the creek. We played as much Greasy Watermelon as possible at the
pool. We carved wood, tie-dyed, played Gaga, raced Hamilton the pig, and hula-ed it up on Aloha Wednesday. We
shared poetry and stories and a good time was had by all. We hope these happy High Meadows memories last all year
long.

Still considering school options for next year? Since 1973, High Meadows
School has inspired children age 3 through 8th grade to think critically, learn
creatively, act globally, and live compassionately. Our unique environment
otfers us many opportunities to meet the challenges of this coming school
year creatively and safely. Contact Director of Admission Laura Nicholson to
hear more about enrollment opportunities: Inicholson@highmeadows.org.




